
Remington Arms 
Attn: Don Edmands 
14 Hoefler Ave. 
Illian, New York 13357 

August 30, 1994 

Dear Mr. Edmands: 

I am returning my 30.06 to Remington Arms to your attention 
as we discussed on the phone on 8/22/94. 

While sighting in a new scope I placed a shell in the chamber 
with the safety on. As I closed the bolt the rifle fired voluntary 
My wife was beside me with the spotting scope; it scared the hell 
out of both of us and we were both puzzled at the time. Sometime 
later we saw the "60 Minutes" piece on the model 700 bolt action an 
became quite concerned. 

I contacted my local gunsmith but he did not have an answer. 
I waited until the Atlanta Buckarama and saw the Remington repre­
sentative who refered me to the Dorns Gun Service in Macon, Georgia 
a Remington Warranty Service Representative. Mr. Dorn suggested I 
contact the factory. 

I do not trust my gun's safety for 
If you will please repair the gun so it 
to me, it will be greatly appreciated. 
it to be as safe as possible for me and 

myself or others around me. 
is safe to use and return i1 
I love the gun and just want 
other hunters. 

r 

Thank You, ' \ 

~w.l~ 
fohn W. Hill \ 

PS03157 


